
 

 

 
 
Begin forwarded message: 
From: lamar cotten <lamarcotten-valdezedc@gci.net> 

Subject: EDC request. 
Date: June 28, 2016 at 11:27:17 AM AKDT 

To: Dennis Ragsdale <dragsdale@ci.valdez.ak.us> 

Cc: Lisa Von Bargen <lvonbargen@ci.valdez.ak.us>, Amanda Bauer 

<amanda@stephenscruises.com>, David Dengel <ddengel@cvtc.org> 

 

Dennis 

 
It was good to have a quick chat last week about EDC matters.  We real-
ize the council and yourself have a series of important tasks in front of 
you.  One key issue is no doubt the pressing community housing 
needs.   EDC feels strongly that a key component of moving ahead on this 
issue is the completion of a housing needs assessment.   Having a concise 
overview of housing needs will give city and community leaders an accu-
rate current picture of the issue as well serve as an essential tool for the 
Comprehensive Community Visioning-Redevelopment Program.    
 
Secondly, with the changes in city hall leadership, EDC seeks to have a 
joint EDC/Council workshop.  EDC seeks to revisit council expectations of 
the Commission work and mission.  Please let know me of a convenient 
meeting date for the council and yourself.  
 
Lamar 

 
301-8737 


